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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Well, on the one hand I won't need to water the plants today; and probably 
tomorrow, but on the other hand my lawn is currently so deep you could play hide 
and seek in it! 
 
The weather is never entirely predictable, but it is important that we make the 
best efforts for our children to have the right clothing, including footwear and 
hats, as well as slapping a little sun cream on when needed. Choosing the best 
option when the weather is so changeable isn't easy but, as long as we 
communicate, we can usually sort things out if something is forgotten or missed. 
 
This is also true of decisions in school. Catering for the needs of almost two 
hundred young people and their families can be tricky but with honest, open and 
friendly communication it is much easier to make the school run smoothly. It will 
always be the case that I welcome support and suggestions for how to improve the 
school and I welcome the opportunity to review our school P.E. policy. Like all 
policies in school, if changes are adopted they can only be successful with the 
supportive actions of the school community. 
 
We look forward to many positive changes in the year ahead; breakfast and after 
school club, community use of the field to name but a few, but these initiatives will 
need your cooperation to see them succeed. Suggesting changes is the easy part, 
supporting changes to be a success need a little more effort than simple words or 
comments on social media. I know, however, that we are a community of people 
who are never afraid to put in the physical work needed to improve the school and 
ensure that Mundella Primary School, and the pupils and staff within, continue to 
thrive and succeed. 
 
 
Mr F. E. Westmorland 

Reminders 

 

-Please remember it is the 

parent/carer’s responsibility to 

call the school office each day of 

your child’s absence. This should 

be done, ideally, before the 

registers are taken at 8:50am. 

There is an option to leave a 

message on our absence line or if 

you would prefer you can speak 

to a member of the office team. 

You can also text or email us at 

office@mundella.kent.sch.uk. 

 

-The Year 6 Residential final 

balance is due on 2nd July. Please 

let us know if you have any 

issues or would like to know your 

outstanding balance.  

Scholastic Book Fair 
 

Phase 1 Book Fair will be open on 1st July, Phase 2 on 5th July and 
Phase 3 on 6th July in the Rainbow Room. We will be asking that just 
1 family comes in at a time and to minimise handling of the books. 
 
We encourage parents to fill out an order slip that has been handed 
out this week and make payments online in advance if possible. 
Please click here to view the selection of books that will be for sale 
and click here to make an online payment. Order forms must be 
filled out and returned to the office once you have made your online 
payment, this is so we can distribute the books to the right people 
when they arrive. If you need another order form, please collect one 
from the office.    

Road Safety Outside School  
 

Please ensure you are driving 
safely and considerately around 
the school site, especially during 

drop-off and pick-up time.  
The area can get very busy with 
lots of children so it is important 

that drivers are careful at all 
times, 

Thank you.  
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